

# FOXES NEWSLETTER

APRIL 2025

## COMING UP...

Craft activities next term will include the following topics:

TOYS and PANTOMIME





### SPRING HAS SPRUNG...

We take pride in offering a welcoming and stimulating environment, run by enthusiastic and supportive staff.

#### We offer:

- ★ Now the weather is better, great outdoor areas as well as indoor areas are available for free play
- An excellent range of toys, games and dressing up items are available to keep our children entertained
- ★ Children can join in creative exploration through our various supervised 'craft activities' such as: mini-beasts and fairy tales this half term
- ★ Tasty nutritional breakfast and healthy afternoon snacks
- ★ A 'quiet zone' in our library for children to move out of the busy playroom environment
- ★ Caring staff who engage with the children so they always feel that Foxes is a supportive and safe environment

We will continue to invest our time and resources into ensuring our provision maintains the highest standards. Thank you for your continued support.

We would like to wish all of our families a wonderful, restful Easter break and we look forward to welcoming everyone back to Foxes on Monday 28th April

READY

RESPEC

SAFE



# GOOD BYE MRS LUCKETT GOOD LUCK FROM ALL THE STAFF & CHILDREN AT FOXES









Knock, knock
Whos there?
Geno
Geno who?
Geno I don't eat
broccoli!

### THANK YOU....

We would like to say a belated thank you to everyone who dropped cards and gifts into Foxes over the Christmas period

A special thank you to Ben, Jovie, Annabelle, Izzy-May and their families for their donations of craft materials Tongue Twister
The thistle sifter has a sieve of unsifted thistles of sifted thistles of sifted thistles.

### IMPORTANT REMINDER...

In the event that your child is being collected by someone who doesn't normally pick them up, we request that you email Foxes directly on <a href="mailto:foxes@deanery.bham.sch.uk">foxes@deanery.bham.sch.uk</a> beforehand and provide the person collecting your child with appropriate password. This is to ensure our safeguarding policy is followed and delays are avoided.

Parents / carers are also reminded, that until your child has been handed over to a member of staff on Foxes door you are responsible for their well being. Please do not leave your child at the top of the steps or the gate.

Thank you for your cooperation

### OFFICE OPENING HOURS Direct Line Foxes: 0121 351 5267

If you need to contact Foxes, please email **foxes@deanery.bham.sch.uk** Please be aware that these emails may not be picked up until the next day. If you need to contact Foxes urgently, please contact the main school office on **0121 351 6441** where a message can be left between the hours of 8:00am and 4:30pm

Office hours: Monday - Thursday 9:00am - 9:45am and 2:30pm - 3:30pm

Friday morning: 9:00am - 9:30am

READY

RESPECT

SAFE